
 

  Researching and Preserving Old Dalby and Queensway Heritage 
 

How did we do? 
 

Two years ago the National Heritage Lottery Fund gave a substantial grant to the Village Hall to renovate the 

Village Hall and to enable more people to learn about the history of Old Dalby and Queensway.  

We did this through refurbishing the Village Hall as well as working with you and other organisations in the 

village organising activities to try to include as many people as possible and to get more residents interested in 

finding out about our heritage. Activities included talks and events some of which are listed below 

 The heritage fund need to know if we met our planned outcomes. Covid 19 restrictions have meant that it is 

difficult for people to see what has been accomplished but we would be very grateful if you could answer a few 

questions about what you feel it has achieved including comments about anything that has been particularly 

beneficial or things which could have been done better. 

Please answer any relevant questions and return to shantipatman@gmail.com before Sunday 29 November 

2020 

Village Hall Building   

Do you think the Village Hall is a better community asset than 2 years ago? Yes / No / Don’t know 

Would you be more likely to use the Village Hall since its refurbishment? Yes / No / Don’t know 

Community Heritage activities 

Did you feel informed about any of the following? 

o The feast day fete with games, painting shields and “meet the Knight Hospitaller”     

o Village Hall School reunion     

o Memorabilia days     

o The Big Dig     

o The digital archive      

o Story of Old Dalby and Queensway booklet      

o Heritage talks 

 

As a result of the project do you think members of the organisation you represent know more about the history 

of Old Dalby and Queensway than you did 2 years ago?  Yes / No / Don’t know 

What do you think we could have done better?   

 

What did you feel was the most positive experience for your organisation?    

 

If you can gather informal feedback from any members of your group we would be very grateful. 


